
RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL

MONTHLY MEETING OF APRIL 19, 2012
The meeting began at 2:38 p.m. in the school’s Conference room with one member absent, Ms. Miller.
Agenda:  Ms. Jeffries moved to approve the agenda with an amendment to remove Discipline – PBIS & Wellness Policy under Review.   Ms. Smith seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Ms. Jeffries moved to approve both March (3/12/12 & 3/22/12) minutes.  Ms. Owens seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
Good News Reports:  The summer feeding program will be held here from 5/21 – 7/27.  Along with the summer feeding program, the computer lab and a reading center will be opened from 11:00 a.m. – 1:00 a.m.  Playground donations are continuing till June 7 with the playground to be ordered by June 15, 2012. 
Review:  Program Review, teams will each be responsible for identifying and/or collecting evidence, analyzing data & evaluations, one standard for arts & humanities, will go to Curriculum Committee.  First reading in May & second reading in June.  Writing, Wellness and Discipline Policies will be going to Committees with the first reading in May & second reading in June. 
Planning:  The 2012-2013 Budget was reviewed and will be emailed to the Council.  Ms. Cooke led in discussion the Allocation Configuration, 1st Grade having 24 students with one class being a 1-2 split.  Three second grade classes, three third grade classes, three fourth grade classes and three fifth grade classes.
Budget:  The PER PUPIL Budget was reviewed by Council.
Action:  Ms. Jeffries moved to approve that Radcliff Elementary will not be requesting Section 7 money.  Ms. Morton seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.
Adjournment:  Ms. Jeffries moved to adjourn, seconded by Ms. Smith and the motion passed by consensus.

The council meeting adjourned at 4:04 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia McVicker, Council Secretary  


